Dear Early Years and Childcare Providers

Please see below this week’s Government updates for you and your staff. There have been no updates for families this week. 
Rules that have been relaxed to help businesses during the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic 1 October 2021
List of measures updated and the relaxation expiry dates added. 

